
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Southside Sewer Project Informational 
Community Meeting 

Residents and property owners to be affected by the Southside Sewer 
project are invited to a meeting to ask questions about the project 

from City Staff and the Engineer of design.   
 
 

WHEN: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 from 4:00 PM to 
6:00 PM 

WHERE: Versie Lee Mitchell Community Center 
405 East Drain St., Bunnell, FL 32110 

 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT INDIVIDUAL COMMISSIONERS OF THE CITY OF BUNNELL MAY ATTEND 
THIS EVENT.  THE COMMISSIONERS WHO ATTEND WILL NOT TAKE ANY ACTION OR TAKE ANY VOTE 
AT THIS EVENT.  THIS IS NOT AN OFFICIAL MEETING OF THE BUNNELL CITY COMMISSION.  THIS 
NOTICE IS BEING PROVIDED PURSUANT TO SEC. 447.605(2), FLA. STAT., AND TO MEET THE SPIRIT OF 
THE SUNSHINE LAW TO INFORM THE PUBLIC THAT COMMISSIONERS MAY BE PRESENT. 


